
From: Sally Gardner  
Sent: 22 August 2018 13:44 
Subject: Blandford+ Neighbourhood Plan (B+NP2) – Consultation Results 
 

Blandford + Neighbourhood Plan (B+NP2) Informal Consultations 13th – 27th July 2018 

 

Consultation Results 

 

Dear All, 

Thank you to everyone who has taken an interest in, or has contributed to our recent consultation.  

 

The B+ Consultation Report and Additional Stakeholder Responses can now be found on our website at 

http://blandfordplus.org.uk/. 

 

Kind Regards 

Sally 

 

Facilitator for Blandford+ 
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